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It has been a great disappointment to the Show Committee that we 
had to cancel the last 2 years Shows due to COVID. It was just not 
viable to run it with the restrictions and the limitation on numbers in 
a building the size of the Village Hall. We did investigate the 
possibility of using a marquee outside and the conclusion was that 
because the weather was so unpredictable, the craft entries in 
particular could get damaged plus we set up the hall 2 days before so 
security could be an issue. 
We did do a virtual Show in 2000 but again there were limitations. 
However. This year we are really hoping that this years Show on 
Saturday July 30th  at 2pm will take place and that all the new 
hobbies that people have taken up, including gardening will produce 
the Best Show Ever 
 
Janet Gore 
Chair 
   


